KINGSBRIDGE T e pokstown

Co. Tyrone

CONSULTANCY LIMITED 5780 8TL

25" April 2019
Dear Sirs,

Proposed Redevelopment of Lands at Blackrock

I can confirm that we met with Conor Byrne and Pat Davis (Captain) of Dundalk Golf Club on 11th
April 2019 to discuss the proposed redevelopment of lands at Blackrock.

Furthermore, copies of the site layout and cross sections for the proposed redevelopment were
issued to Conor Byme via email and post on 16th April 2019.

Yours faithfully,

Grainne Leathem
MRP Land Limited
For and on behalf of Kingsbridge Consultancy Limited

Emaii: grainne.leathem@mrp.co.uk
Tel: 028 8676 3741



